
 

 

                                                                               

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Please download the school mobile app, which is available on the Apple and 

Google App stores. Instructions on how to download the app can be found by 

clicking on the link below: 

 

How to download school mobile App 

 

Once you have download the app and have loaded it, you will need to set your year 

group to receive the correct notifications. Click on the Settings wheel as 

shown on the picture below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Headteacher: Mr Paul AJ Taylor  
Central Park Primary School, 
Central Park Road, 

East Ham, London  
E6 3DW 

Tel: 0208 472 5588 
Fax: 0208 475 0104 

 

HOST BOROUGH 
 

CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE’S SERVICES  
 

Interim Director Education and Skills: Sue Imbriano 

https://www.centralpark.newham.sch.uk/page26.html


 

 

                                                                               

 

 

 

 

Then Click on the Channels as shown in this 

picture.  

 

You can also select your preferred language 

from here. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally select the “Central Park General” 

channel for whole school notifications 

and your child’s year group for e.g.  

“Year 2” to receive correct school 

notifications. Remember to turn off all  

other year group notifications.  

 

Failure to follow these steps will result in 

Other year group notifications being  

sent to your device.  

 

 

 


